
State of Florida 

DATE: October 2,2009 

TO: 

FROM: 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk - PSC, Office of Commission Clerk 

Kay E. Posey, Executive Secretary to Commissioner McMurri&p 

RE: Letter Received From Governor Charlie Crist 

Commissioner McMurrian's office received the attached e-mail and letter regarding DNs 
080677-E1 and 090079-EI. Please put in the record for both dockets. Thank you. 

Attachment 



Kay Posey 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Eikenberg. Eric [Eric.Eikenberg@eog.mflorida.com] 

Friday, October 02,2009 12:37 PM 

Kay Posey 

FW: Please see attached letter from Governor Crist 

Attachments: PSC 10-2-2009.pdf 

For Commissioner McMurrian. 

From: Eikenberg, Eric 
Sent: Friday, October 02, 2009 12:34 PM 
To: 'mcarter@px.state.fl.us'; 'ledgar@px.state.fl.us'; 'kmcmurrian@px.state.fl.us'; 'nargenziano@px.state.fl.us'; 
'nskop@psc.state.fl.us' 
Subject: Please see attached letter from Governor Crist 

.~ ~~~~~ ~~ ~~ ~ ~~~ ~ ~ . .. ~ ~.~. ~ ~~~~~~~~~~ ~~~~~~ . . ~ ~ .~ . .  ~~ 

10/2/2009 



CHARLIE CRIST 
GOVERNOR 

October 2,2009 

Matthew Carter, Chairman 
Lisa Edgar, Commissioner 
Katrina McMurrian, Commissioner 
Nancy Argenziano, Commissioner 
Nathan Skop. Commissioner 
Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Chairman Carter and Commissioners: 

Yesterday, I selected two new appointees to the Public Service Commission 
whose terms will take effect on January 2, 2010. Currently, the Commission is in the 
midst of two significant rate cases. I respectfully request that the Commission postpone 
the final decision on the pending hearings until after the new commissioners take office. 
Given the potential impact that the outcome of these cases will have on Florida 
consumers; I believe it is important that these commissioners have the opportunity to 
fully participate in the process. 

THE CAPITOL 
TAUAHASSEE. FLORIDA 32399 * (850) 488-2272 * FAX (850) 922-4292 


